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 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1LETTERS OF RECOMMENDATION GUIDELINES

LAW SCHOOL APPLICANTS
To the Recommender
The Law School Admissions process is very competitive. There appears to be a wide disparity in the weight given to recommendation letters in the law school admission process.  Some law schools give the letters relatively little weight while others give them great weight.  
In an effort to give our students the support they need in this process, I would like you to be aware of the factors that will be most helpful to include in your recommendation:
A.
Indicate how long and in what capacity you have known the student.  Describe the demands of courses where you have taught the student, and indicate his/her performance.

B.
Comments concerning written work, analytical thinking, intellectual curiosity, class participation and/or leadership, and integrity are all important.  You need not feel compelled to comment on all of the above.  Coaches, etc. can touch on universally important characteristics such as leadership, discipline, and determination.  
C.
Where a student has performed exceptionally, it is most helpful to communicate that in terms comparing the student to the total pool you have worked with in your career.  For example, stating “the best I’ve taught in years,” or “ranks in the top 10% of my class” are all distinguishing remarks.
D.
If you are familiar with non-academic achievements, extracurricular activities, work experiences, internships, travel, etc., please note them.

E.
Please forward your letter on letterhead stationery directly to LSAC or as indicated by the applicant. Please do not give the original letter to the student to send to the law school. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via telephone at 410.516.4140 or email at adrosco1@jhu.edu.
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